Fisherton Primary – Forthcoming Dates

[image: C:\Users\sa10hilla2\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\EQ54U2BZ\Transition[1].PNG]Primary 7
Senior pupils from Carrick Academy will be visiting our P7 pupils at 11.00am as part of a transition programme for 3 consecutive Thursdays commencing 15 March 2018.

Active Schools – Cross Country Event
[image: C:\Users\sa10hilla2\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\8ICR3YY7\runner_clip_art[1].png]Ryan Douglas our Active School Co-ordinator will be taking our P5-7 for Cross Country training at 9.30am on Thursday 15 March, Tuesday 20 March 2018 & Thursday 22 March 2018 please ensure all P5-7 have appropriate sportswear.The Cross Country competition will take place on Wednesday 28 March 2018 at 10.00am in Rozelle – details will be confirmed nearer the time.
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Our marvellous Martha, in P7, has devised a brilliant fundraising idea for the end of this term.  She has decided she would like to raise as much money as possible for Macmillan Cancer Support.  Her idea is that everyone does something that is out with their normal comfort zone.  She decided to do this to motivate people to think about the uncomfortable subject of cancer and the uncomfortable experiences of people living with cancer and going through cancer treatment.  Martha will wear a dress to school on Monday 26 March 2018 and would like to encourage the whole school and village to join her in her uncomfortable efforts.  So how can you help??  Wear clothes you wouldn’t normally dare, try a new food, go a day without makeup, go a day without your phone or tablet!!! Please help us help Martha raise as much as possible by dropping a donation into the school for her dressy discomfort and try something uncomfortable yourself.  

Easter Service

[image: C:\Program Files\Microsoft Office\MEDIA\CAGCAT10\j0304933.wmf]Our Easter Service will take place on Wednesday 28 March 2018 in the school 
at 2.00pm



Orienteering
[image: C:\Users\sa10hilla2\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\33M4MU8Y\Bussola[1].jpg]The Orienteering School Championships P5-7 will take place on Thursday17 May 2018. If you are interested in your child taking part please complete attached.
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